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19th April 2024 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

RE: Upcoming School Closures and Uniform 

 

Monday 22nd April 

Pupils are not required to attend this day*. 

 

*The Mathematics Department will be running GCSE revision classes, detailed below, for Year 12 and Year 11 classes. 

 

Year Group Time Students 

Year 12 9am-10:30am All GCSE students 

Year 11 11am-12:30pm All GCSE students 

Year 11 1:30pm-3pm M4 Students only 

 

 

It is essential that pupils attend these revision classes.  Students do not need to wear uniform on this day. 

 

Monday 6th, Tuesday 7th, Monday 27th May & Friday 14th June 

Pupils are not required to attend on these days. 

 

Uniform 

I would like to thank all parents for their continued support with regards to our uniform policy.  It should be noted that 

pupils who are unable to wear tights may wear school trousers or plain dark grey/black leggings instead of a skirt.  It is 

expected that the uniform policy will continue to be observed for the remainder of the year.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 
_________________ 

Michael Gormley 

Principal 
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